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This is a horrible idea!  This will cause crime to skyrocket and will handcuff state and 

local governments from taking action against predatory individuals.  This would ruin 

our state quickly.  People would move out of Oregon in mass since it would continue 

to attract homeless criminals from other states to reside in Oregon and there would 

be nothing law enforcement could do to address crime in the camps or clear the 

camps.   


